On behalf of Salem Cinema, | urge you to support HB 3376. Salem Cinema has suffered a huge loss of revenue due to COVID 19.
Small businesses like this mean a lot to our community and add so much to it. Please do whatever you can to help businesses such
as this to survive these financially difficult times. Thank you.

James D. Gray



